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Addendum #3 and MPR Request #3 / Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan
(CFPP)
Patrick Donaldson Mon, Mar 25, 2019 at 10:10 AM
To: Lincoln Allen, Tom Engels, Eric Christensen
Cc: Robert Peterson, Charbonneau, Adrienne, Megan Peterson, Katie Furstoss

Hi Lincoln,

This looks good to us. The MPR request is approved.

Thank you,

Patrick Donaldson

Associate

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Avenue, Suite 210

Oakland, CA 94501

510-986-1617

www.horizonh2o.com

From: Lincoln Allen 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 9:58 AM 
To: Patrick Donaldson; Tom Engels; Eric Christensen 
Cc: Robert Peterson; Charbonneau, Adrienne; Megan Peterson; Katie Furstoss; Lincoln Allen
Subject: Addendum #3 and MPR Request #3 / Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan (CFPP)

Good Morning,

http://www.horizonh2o.com/
mailto:Adrienne.Charbonneau@nexteraenergy.com
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The Suncrest Construction Fire Protection Plan (CFPP) calls for vehicles and equipment to be parked with a 30 foot
clearance from vegetation. This distance between parked equipment and vegetation has been determined to be
unnecessary and impracticable for crews and equipment on the ground. Instead, the contractor is proposing a 10 foot
buffer between parked equipment and vegetation. Per James Pine, Assistant Fire Marshall for San Diego County Fire, on
3/18/19, he accepts a revision to the CFPP that vehicles are to be parked in areas devoid of any vegetation and with a
minimum distance of 10 feet from any vegetation.

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Lincoln

Lincoln Allen, M.S.

Senior Biologist / Project Manager  

SWCA Environmental Consultants

60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019 
P 650.440.4160 x 6411| C 415.500.5605

Visit Our New Website!

http://www.swca.com/
http://www.swca.com/

